
The Me Clary Manufacturing Co.
MONTREAL

OFFICE OF THE MANAGER

September 29th 1925.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, HcCill University,

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthuri-

I am in receipt of your favor 

of the 28th., enclosing your cheque for $50. to­

wards the deficit on the Boys Farm, and wish to 

thank you very much for your kind assistance.

YourA (sXawaerely,

J. C.Newman 
FSB


